
 

 

 

 
  

Softball Spectator Parking for May 2019:  Due to Spring Commencement and 

move-out weekend, all spectator parking for the Penn State vs. Indiana softball 

series (May 3, 4 & 5) will be located in the Orange-A (Katz Building) lot 

accessed off Park Avenue/Bigler Road. Please follow the route marked with 

black arrows to walk back to Beard Field at Nittany Lion Softball Park, 

including using the crosswalk at the Park Avenue/Bigler Road intersection.  
 

 As with previous seasons those spectators with a valid Softball game ticket 

will not be required to pay a parking fee if the event parking staff are in place for 
other adjacent facility events.  

 

 Parking will be reserved in the North Orange-B lot for VIPs, staff and media 

with a reserved parking permit and also for vehicles displaying a valid 

handicapped license plate or placard.  
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